
The Bergen International Diving Seminar is arranged by NUI AS on behalf of The Assosiation of Operators for Hyperbaric Reception Facilities(OFHB): 

«Sharing best practice by meeting» 
THE BERGEN INTERNATIONAL DIVING SEMINAR 

 

2019 - 13th/14th November 
This years topic: «Are we adapting to a volatile market?» 

Seminar partners: 

OFHB 

Contact: 
post@nui.no 
(+47) 55 94 28 00 
www.nui.no/bergen-international-diving-seminar-2019 
 
Venue:   
The Scandic Flesland Airport hotel is conveniently located 300m 
from the Bergen airport exit. You can choose to walk or use the 
shuttlebus leaving every 10 minutes from outside the airport. 

NUI AS, on behalf of The Association of Operators for Hyperbaric Lifeboat Reception Facilities (OFHB) will hold the 26th Bergen International Diving Semi-
nar on the 13th and 14th of November 2019. For the 2019 seminar we are aiming to have similar success as in the previous 25 events and hope to 
achieve more participants this year as we had in 2017 when 169 delegates from 77 Companies and Organisations enjoyed two very good days in Bergen 
listening to the 28 speakers and participating in lively discussions relating to the diving industry. 
  
In 2019 the slogan for the seminar will be “Are we adapting to a volatile market?” the presenters from authorities, research institutions, major operators 
and contractors will be challenged to tell their view on this. In addition to the presentations there will be an exhibition area for a limited number of exhi-


